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Subject: Rodborough Parish Council comments

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello 

 

We have responded to the draft Local Plan but would like to add a note to show Rodborough Parish Council fully 

support SDC motion of Carbon Neutral 2030. 

 

We have declared an emergency ourselves and have begun the process of forming a carbon neutral 2030 working 

group to get things moving.  

 

 

Clerk & Responsible Finance Officer 

Rodborough Parish Council 

Office opening times - Mon, Wed and Fri 9am-12 noon 

Tel: 01453 762686 

Rodborough Coummunity Hall, Butterrow West, Rodborough, Stroud, GL5 3TZ 

 

Names and telephone numbers of Councillors are available in the Commoner, on the website 

www.rodborough.gov.uk<http://www.rodborough.gov.uk> and on notice boards across the parish. 

 

Disclaimer: This email contains privileged and/or confidential information. If you receive this in error, please notify 

the sender immediately and do not use, rely upon, copy, forward or disclose its contents to any other party. And 

views or opinions expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Rodborough Parish 

Council. It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this email and any attachments are virus free before 

using it. 

 

 



Q2. Your company or organisation Rodborough Parish Council

Q3. Your email address clerk@rodborough.gov.uk

Q4. Client's name (if applicable) n/a

Q5. Client's company or organisation (if applicable) n/a

Q6. Which cluster do you identify yourself with (i.e. live, 

work, visit)?

Stroud Valleys (Parishes of Stroud, Whiteshill & 

Ruscombe, Randwick, Cainscross, Rodborough, 

Brimscombe & Thrupp, Chalford, Woodchester, 

Minchinhampton, Horsley, Nailsworth)

Q9. The Stroud Valleys - Minchinhampton

PS05 East of Tobacconist Road

Oppose

Comments and suggested changes: Additional housing anywhere Minchinhampton or 

Rodborough Commons will result in an increase in traffic 

through Rodborough’s narrow roads and increased 

danger to the grazing cattle. 

The Butts in particular is already a congestion point with 

very narrow roadway and pavement and this tends to be 

the primary route that drivers use to leave the 

Commons.

There are already too many cattle deaths on the 

Commons each summer and an inevitable increase in the 

volume of traffic using the Commons will not help this.

The council appreciate the need for additional housing 

but don't consider the Commons to be the place for it.


